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Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings from Delhi Public School, Barasat fraternity!     

With immense regret, we inform you that under certain unavoidable circumstances, the First Annual Day 

Celebration of our school, which was previously scheduled on 19th December, 2022, has been postponed. 

 

 

The event will now be conducted on 3rd February, 2023 from 5:00pm, and the venue for the same will be The 

Eastern Zonal Cultural Centre (EZCC), Salt Lake. 

 

Any inconvenience caused due to this is deeply regretted. 

 

Your kind cooperation and support in this regard is highly solicited. 

 

 

Stay safe, strong and determined!  

 

Thanking you, we remain 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs. Ratna Kundu 

Principal 

Delhi Public School, Barasat  
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